Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8LX



Tel: 01902 558544

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema

Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

4th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 1 visit to Weston Park

Year 1 are starting a new history topic about Old and New Toys. We have arranged a visit on Wednesday 2^{nd} October 2019 to Weston Park to learn about traditional toys in a Victorian setting.

To cover the cost of the entrance fee and transport a voluntary contribution of £13.00 is requested. Please note that should sufficient funds not be received we may have to cancel the visit. Your child will need a packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles or cans please) all with disposable wrappings.

Children should be brought to school and collected at normal times and should wear school uniform. Staff will dismiss the children from the infant playground as usual at the end of the school day.

In order for your child to take part in this visit please make payment and give your consent by ParentPay. Where this is not possible, please contact the school office.

Yours faithfully

Mr T Hinkley Head Teacher